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Comments: 

LATE 

Again) the Legislature needs to stop spending money. The current cap at 80% of the 
Superintendent's salary is justified and there is no need to increase the cap. Moreover) it 
is inadvisable to pay the deputies) assistants) and area complex heads, the same salary as 
the Superintendent. This is illogical personnel policy and will only result in further 
increases in the future when people complain that their assistants are making as much as them 
(the superintendent and deputies) and so forth. A planned disaster. 
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